
BFI (BAPTIST FOUNDATION ILLINOIS) SCHOLARSHIPS- 
BFI announces the opening of the 2020/2021 academic year  

scholarship application season.  All applications will be received on the 
scholarship section of BaptistFoundationIL.org.  Each year BFI awards  

almost $80,000 to encourage Illinois Baptist students. 
 

2020 CHURCH DIRECTORY- 
The new 2020 Unity Baptist Church Directories are available in the front 

lobby and at the back of the sanctuary.   
 

DEACONS HELPING HANDS MINISTRY- 
The Deacons of our church are beginning a Helping Hands  

Ministry to assist individuals with minor repairs and jobs (i.e. changing light 
bulbs, replacing batteries in smoke detectors, etc.) in their homes. If you need 

assistance with any small job in your home or know someone who does,  
contact Rick Buckels at 618-322-4042 

 
VCA TRIVIA NIGHT- 

January 31st at 5:00pm-185 facility.   
 

GIVING RECORDS- 
Giving records for 2019 are available upon request.  Call church office or 

contact Vicky Blackerby or Marti Bingham.   
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD- 
It’s time to start collecting items for this year’s OCC shoe boxes.  Every 
month we will have suggested items for you to put in the basket marked  

Operation Christmas Child which is located in the East lobby.  This month’s 
suggestions are personal care items such as combs, hair brushes,  

toothbrushes, bandages, cups, non-liquid lip balm, compact mirrors and  
sunglasses.   

 
FLOWERS- 

Flowers on the Lord’s Supper Table are provided by Gene and Ginger Wells 
in honor of Jake and Ethel Augenstein. 

 
 

DVD copies of Sunday morning services are available. 
Signup on the table in the back of the Worship Center. 

Services are also archived for viewing any time on the website: 
www.unityvan.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Worship Guide 
January 19th, 2020 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Worship with Tenths & Offerings 

 
I Stand Amazed In The Presence 

 
Centering Prayer Time 

 
To God Be The Glory 

 
Amazing Grace 

Your Grace Is Enough 
 
 

Message from God’s Word 
Die to the Law, In Order to Bear Fruit 

Romans 7:4-25 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
 

Invite:  Jesus I Come 
 

Closing Song: Awesome God 

 
DEACONS OF THE WEEK 

Ron Morecraft & Harold Baumann 



 

THINGS TO REMEMBER 
 

JANUARY MISSION 
As most of us are aware O.A.S.I.S.  Stands for 
Older Adults Sharing in Service.  For the month 
of January in lieu of an outing, we will be  
following our motto and helping “serve” a local 

family.  Our service project will be to collect non-perishable healthy  
single serving children’s snacks for an already predetermined family in 
need.  Beginning this week there will be a donation box placed in the  
foyer labeled “OASIS” to collect these items.  Suggested items include 
but are not limited to any of the following:  granola bars, trail mix, nuts, 
dehydrated fruit, individual packages of crackers or cookies, pudding, 
Jell-O or fruit cups, etc. Our goal is to have the box filled at the end of 
January.  Thank you for your support! 

 

G.E.M. 
GET EVANGELISTICALLY MINDED 

Formerly Rehoboth Evangelism Conference, 
January 19th  

from 4-6:30pm at  
Bethel Baptist Church.   

 
 

THE PASSAGE OF  
SCRIPTURE 
A History of the Bible  
Exhibit will be held  
every Friday, Saturday and  
Sunday January 17th through  
February 2nd from 6-9 pm at 
First Baptist Church in Ramsey, 

IL.  The Passage of Scripture exhibit is an interactive display of the his-
tory of the English Bible.  Believers and non-believers alike will discover 
the great lengths God went through to preserve His Word throughout 
history and will learn the stories of the many people who worked to 
translate and promote the availability of Scripture for English speakers.  
 

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

MEETING & LUNCHEON 
January 26th 

12:00pm 
For all previous VBS Workers and  

2020 volunteers  

 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

 SUNDAY, JANUARY 19 
9:30am   Bible Study 
10:45am  Morning Worship Service 
10:45am  KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade— 
 Julie Stewart, Christy Manley, Brandon and Julie Wallace 
10:45am  Nursery—RuthAnn Scott, Leanne Bales 
 4:00pm   Nursing Home Service—LTC—Herb Woolsey, Harold 
                 Baumann, Ron & Deb Morecraft 
 4:00pm   GEM Conference at Bethel Baptist Church 
 4:30pm   NO Praise Team Practice 
 5:30pm   NO Family Night Fellowship-Volleyball 
 6:30pm   Nerf Night for Legacy Youth (Grades 7-12) 
 

MONDAY,  JANUARY 20 
OFFICE CLOSED-Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

      
   

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22 
10:00am    Prayer Meeting @ 185 
   5:45pm   Supper-TEAMKIDS 
   6:20pm   Team Kids and Legacy Youth 
   6:30pm    Ladies Bible Study with Patty Edwards 

Church Office (618-283-1113) Open: Monday-Friday 8:00-Noon 
Church website: unityvan.com 

Church email: fbcvan@sbcglobal.net 
Robert W. Weaver, Senior Pastor (618) 267-7101 

Brandon Wallace, Pastor of Students (765) 505-0627 

The Ladies Society of Holy Cross 
 Lutheran Church  

Vandalia will be hosting their annual Chili/Soup  
Luncheon today, Sunday, January 19th  Serving 
will be from 11:30AM-1:00pm (or until soup is 

gone) in the Parish Hall.  There is also a chance to 
buy raffle tickets for a quilt.  Proceeds from the 

raffle will benefit Mission Projects. 
          

Legacy Youth Nerf Night  
Immediately following the GEM Conference  

6:30pm-8:30pm 
Dinner Is Provided 

For Grades 7-12 
        

NIGHT 


